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Commonwealth Edison· Cqmpany 
ONE FIRST NATIONAL PLAZA* CHICAGO. ILLINOIS 

Address Reply to, 

POST OFFICE BOX 767 *CHICAGO, llllNOIS 60690 

Dr. Peter A. Morris, Director 
Division of Reactor Licensing 
u.s. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20545 

Dear Dr. Morris: 

December 4, 1970 

Regulatory File Cy. 

Enclosed are 60 copies of Addendum No. 1 to the Dresden 
Unit 2 Semi-A~nual Report No. 1 dated August 28, 1970. This 
Addendum was requested by members of your staff and consis-ts of 
data for our E_!:t_y_i~onmental Monitoring Prog_z..--~.m for th~ months of 
April, May, and June ____ o·f.---·-·r9y5·-~-----··-··--·-··--~-·-z_::_··o:.£v..e. lt'.d1 ti.11-:;u Jcp .. ,,.,-r_J . /,,_.. .f:Jh 
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These data were not included in the Semi-Annual.Report 
because they were not available by the deadline for submis~ion 
of the Semi-Annual Report specified in Appendix A of DPR-19. 

,.-Tfiis will be a continuing problem in future Semi-Annual Reports 
:'.H'&cause the time required to complete the isotopic analyses of 
:'fh.e data is about two months which is ·the same amount of time 
allowed for submittal of the Semi-Annual Report following the 
close of the.reporting period. 

We are investigating what can be done to ameliorate this 
situation and will discuss possible solutions with you prior to 
arriving at a final decision. 

Very truly yours, 

Bliss 
Licensing Administrator 
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